
 

 

 

 

Policy on the Division of Classes 

 

When it is necessary to have split classes, children are separated keeping the following in 

mind (but not limited to): 

• Mixed Ability 

• Age and maturity of children 

• Friends 

• Teacher having taught the student in previous class 

• Other family members in class 

• Gender balance 

• The teacher who has taught the class and the teacher who will be teaching the class 

will be involved along with the Principal 

 

This policy was compiled by the staff of SN Chiaráin Naofa on 8th March 2022 

Ratified by the Board of Management at its Meeting on 10th March 2022 

 

 

 


